
 

 

 

 

Friday 3rd December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

With regret, I am writing to inform you that we will be closing the school 

to parents for the last two weeks of term. Pupils should still come to 

school as normal.  

 

This is due to the large number of staff who are currently isolating 

following track and trace contact and  the new Covid variant starting to 

spread. 

 

I am sure you agree that my priority has to be keeping the school 

community safe and keeping the school open; therefore, by reducing 

adult contact in school we increase the likelihood of the school staying 

open and staff not having to isolate. 

 

I do understand how disappointing this is. We will be recording the 

Christmas shows and performances and uploading them onto the 

school YouTube platform for you to watch. More information on this will 

follow next week. 

 

In the meantime thank you for your support, I apologise for the 

disappointment over this issue and I hope we can work together to keep 

the school open and school community safe. 

 

Miss Rachel Mollett 

Executive Headteacher 


